Online Education
Senate and PFC report
November 2017
Submitted by Dr. Jodi Senk

We have moved forward with professional development. A request for an additional $3700 from President Dreyfuss was made, and accepted. A total of $7200 to support 24 new online faculty was approved.
Additional funding for professional development and staff support is being explored in partnership with CTE Dean, Mike Slavich. 
Online counseling is up and running. Please refer students to the counseling webpage for more information and to make appointments. 
Canvas Starfish/Roadrunner integration being built for spring, and they are still working out OEI system issues with CCC tech center. 
Equity cohort members will be providing professional development workshops in spring. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, President Dreyfuss approved the request to fund 25 licenses for faculty access to Screencast-o-matic ($270).  
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